
 

 
 
 

23rd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Experiences beyond the classroom 

KS1 Pantomime Trip 

Friday 6th January 2023 

 

At Bramingham we feel passionately about offering our children additional opportunities to 

help enrich their lives and develop their character. An experience that we believe offers 

this is the chance to watch live theatre. As such, we have organised a Key Stage One trip 

to see Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs at Milton Keynes on Friday 6th January 

2023.   

 

The performance starts at 1pm. The children will have lunch as normal at school and then 

we will be travelling via coach to the theatre. The children will return to school at 

approximately 5pm. A text message will be sent to families when we are leaving Milton 

Keynes.  

 

The total cost of the trip is £20.00. This includes a ticket for your child, transport to and 

from the theatre and sweets and a drink at the interval. We have secured fantastic seats at 

the very front of the Royal Circle. If you were to purchase these tickets individually, they 

would cost £32 a seat so the trip is very good value for money.  

 

As this trip is an enrichment activity, we are unable to accept contributions for less than 

the full amount. If you would like your child to take part in this exciting trip, please log on to 

your child’s Eduspot account where you can make payments in instalments until  

Friday 4th November 2022. A form requesting your consent will be forwarded nearer to the 

date of the trip.  

  

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bains & Miss P Sutton 
Co-Head Teachers 


